
Help our Birds Survive the Winter!
During winter birds must find reliable 
sources of food to survive. Unfortunately, 
many birds are lost to starvation.

With much of our native-bird habitat 
dwindling, we can help them survive by 
offering high calorie foods.

Make sure to keep 
feeders clean and near vegetative cover 
to protect them from predators. Report 
any stray or outdoor cats that may 
learn of feeders and prey on birds.

You can also 
help birds by 
planting native 
and by not using 
pesticides, especially 
neonicotinoids.

For more information visit 
www.wbu.com/education/winterbirdfeeding.html

For more Bird Friendly  
Living Tips visit us at 
RoaringForkAudubon.org 
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